
 

 

 
 
April 25, 2016 
 
Attention:  Mazda Service and Parts Managers 
 
Subject:  Update on Safety Recall 8715J – Ignition Switch May Overheat 
 
 
Due to differences in early model year Protégé ignition switch design, the 8715J repair 
procedure and warranty information have been updated. 
 
Please be sure to follow the updated instructions for 1995-1998 Protégé models. 
 
Current repair and warranty information on recall 8715J are available on the Mazda Service 
Support System (MS3) website and on eMDCS via MXConnect.  
 
Your understanding and support in carrying out this recall are greatly appreciated. 
 
Mazda Technical Services 
 

 


